
WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to all our children 
and parents. We hope this will be a 
great year at St Peter at Gowts. It 
has certainly started very positively 
with our thinking skills week, cine-
ma trip and enthusiastic happy   
pupils! 

Christian Values this Term 

This term we 
are all concen-
trating on the 
values of Hope 
and Trust. We 
will be thinking 
about our 
hopes for the 
future academic 

year ahead, and will be reflecting 
on trusting and relying on other 
members of our staff community. 
This will be a key part of each 
classroom as they write their class 
charters and establish their rules 
and routines! 

CLUBS - try something new! 

There are still lots of clubs with 
spaces for more children to attend. 
Please look down the clubs list and 
see whether your child would like 
to join any additional clubs. We 
have tried hard to give a wide 
range of different opportunities for 
all children to take advantage of 
everything that is on offer! I wonder 
what your child will choose - we of-
fer kickboxing, yoga, arts and 
crafts, knitting, choir and so much 
more. Please see Parentmail for 
details.  
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Dates for your  

diary: 

W/c 10/9/18 Clubs start 

10/9/18 - Y1/Y2 WOW 
Day 

11/9/18 - Y5/Y6 Visiting 
Bomber Command    
Centre 

W/c 17/9/18 Bikeability 
Training 

16-19/10/18 Book Fair 

16&17/10/18 - Parents 
Evenings 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 Well done to Year 2 

(100%) and Year 6 
(100%)  for their great 
attendance this week. 

 

Coffee Morning Invite - 
Babies, toddlers and 
adults welcome. 
I just wanted to welcome 
you all back to our week-
ly coffee mornings 
on Friday mornings 
from 8.45am - 9.30am. 
Lincoln City in the Com-
munity will be bringing a mixture of 
physical activities and resources 
and we will provide a sing-a-long. 

I look forward to seeing you on a 
Friday morning! 

Sammy Robinson - Parent Support 

After School and  

Before School Care 
Did you know that we now provide 
after school care for pupils up to 
5.45pm on site? Mrs Means and 
Mrs Lynch are ready and raring to 
go, providing high quality before 
and after school care, from 7.35am  
to 5.45 pm. Please see the Office 
for more details. You can also pay 
for childcare using childcare 
vouchers (tax free). Please see 
your employer to see if you are eli-
gible to take part in this govern-
ment scheme.  

General New Term  

Reminders 

Please make sure that all pu-
pils adhere to our uniform pol-
icy, particularly earrings 
(studs only) and black school 
shoes only please.  

Please also help us to help 
you keep track of new items 
and uniform by labelling all 
items clearly.  

  

Talking Time-HOPE 

What is your 
hope for the 
future? How will 
you help make 
your hopes and 
dream happen? 


